
LIONS CLUBS INTERNATIONAL & DISTRICT 2-T2 2018-2019 GOALS 
 

 
LIONS CLUBS INTERNATIONAL: 

 
International President Gunrun Yngvadottir wants all Lions Clubs to “chart their own course: by: 
 

1) Retaining members by assuring member satisfaction 

2) Chartering new Lions Clubs – we’re already working on a new club! 

3) Provide opportunities for leadership advancement 

4) Try something new – Don’t let anyone “beat you down.” 

5) Promote new service opportunities 

6) Promote learning opportunities 

7) Invite people to join our quest of making a difference “one smile at a time.” 

 

DISTRICT 2-T2: 
 

1) We’re in this together – We take care of others and take care of ourselves. 
 

2) Invite potential members to help with projects.  You don’t necessarily have to invite them to meetings 
if you can’t guarantee a stellar program for that meeting. Projects are always inspiring. 

 
3) Don’t lose any members because they feel neglected or passed over. Contact District Chaplain 

Suzanne Barrow at 325-575-6319 or email srbarrow55@yahoo.com  Suggest that the member in 
question become an associate member for a while until they can return to meetings on a regular basis. 

 
4) Report MMRs and service activities to LCI and District 2-T2 on time each month!  Please contact 

Cabinet Secretary PDG Carmon McCain (806.786.9409) carmon.mccain@gmail.com or IT chair Andra 
Gregory (325-207-2134) Andra.Gregory@ hotmail.com   if you have questions or need help. 

 
5) Discuss unmet needs in your communities and develop different service projects to meet those 

needs. This can help revitalize your club by serving together as a community. Serving is fun and we’re 
helping others in the process. 

 
6) Poll members 1-2 times during the year to gauge their satisfaction. 

 
7) Appoint new members to a committee/project immediately. Orient them either formally or 

informally. Discover their talent and use them to your club’s benefit. Listen to their ideas about service 
projects needed in your community.  

 
8) LCIF – 100 Club Goal:  Each club is asked to pledge a certain amount to LCIF for each year during a three year 

period. Just remember that LCIF donated  $9 million immediately after Hurricane Harvey. Texas Lions 
Foundation donated $1 million. Support these two charities when able.    

 
9) LCIF Melvin Jones Fellowship – Support if able. 

 
10) Support first annual Camp Bark and Brew project in March 2019 
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